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Common Council Item Number: 
ID 21-2404 

Date: 
7/20/2021 

Submitted By: 
Fred Abadi, Director of Public Works 

City Administrator Approval: 
Kevin Lahner, City Administrator    

Finance Department Review: 
Bridget M. Souffrant, Finance Director   

City Attorney’s Office Review: 
Brian Running, City Attorney     

Subject:  
Review and act on the City Resolution for Dedicating Permanent and Temporary Limited Easements for the 
2022 STP St Paul Avenue Project, WisDOT ID: 2718-04-71. 

 
Details:  
In 2019, the City of Waukesha entered into a two-party agreement with the Wisconsin Department of 
Transportation (WisDOT) for the 2022 STP St. Paul Ave. Reconstruction project. As part of the project the 
sidewalk in Grede Park and at the fire station will be removed and replaced. To complete this work a 
Temporary Limited Easement will be needed to complete the work. At the fire station to get the ramp compliant 
with ADA/WisDOT requirements a Permanent Limited Easement (PLE) and a TLE is needed to complete the 
work.  
 
The dedication of the TLE/PLE is needed for WisDOT approval of the project.  

 
Options & Alternatives: 
There are no other alternatives. 

 
Financial Remarks: 
This is a no cost resolution 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
Recommend approval the City Resolution for dedicating Permanent and Temporary Limited Easements for the 
2022 STP St Paul Avenue Project, WisDOT ID: 2718-04-71. 

 


